
Press Release 

Statement from Government Officials in Platte County 

The Platte County Board of Commissioners and Mayors of the Towns of Wheatland, Guernsey, 

Chugwater, Glendo, and Hartville are working in conjunction with Platte County Emergency 

Management, Platte County Public Health, County Health Officer, and our local hospital and health care 

facilities to respond in a timely and concerted effort to the COVID-19 emergency that has threatened 

the great state of Wyoming. We understand and share the concerns of Platte County residents. We 

assure you we are already fully engaged in the coordinated efforts being done at every level, and we 

support the expertise of our local and state health agencies.  

We hope our good citizens are exercising the appropriate precautions and engaging in good 

neighborliness to help us get through these difficult times. Please refer to 

www.plattecountwyoming.com for the most up-to-date COVID-19 information in Platte County.  
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